
 
 

California Natural Resources Building 
1416 Ninth Street, Room 1320, Sacramento, California 95814 

 
September 5, 2019 
 
 
TO ALL AFFECTED AND INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
This is to provide notice that Appendix R of the California Pacific Herring Fishery 
Management Plan was added to the California Pacific Herring Fishery Management 
Plan Implementing Regulations, Rulemaking File Number Z2019-0709-05, which 
appeared in the California Regulatory Notice Register, Number 29-Z, July 19, 2019.  
 
Appendix R is available on the California Fish and Game Commission (Commission) 
website and available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays at 1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1320, 
Sacramento, California 95814. 
  
Written comments must be received in the Commission office no later than 12:00 noon 
on October 4, 2019. Interested persons may attend the October 10, 2019, adoption 
hearing in Valley Center and offer testimony. 
 
Please refer to the original notice for additional information.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheri Tiemann 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
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